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Westinghouse Water Reactor Box 355

Electric Corporation Divisions
PittsburghPemsylvanials230

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director NS-EPR-2909
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation May 7, 1984
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission Project No. 668
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Westinghouse Advanced Pressurized Water Reactor, RESAR-SP/90:
Request for Docket Number (and Transmittal of Additional Copies
of Module 1).

References: 1. Westinghouse Letter (NS-EPR-2842), Dated October 24, 1983
from E. P. Rahe, Jr. to H. R. Denton

2. NRC Letter dated May 2, 1984, from H. R. Denton to E. P.
Rahe, Jr.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed are:
1. Twenty-six (26) additional copies of RESAR-SP/90, PDA Module

1, " Primary Side Safeguards System" (Proprietary).
2. Four (4) copies of RESAR-3P/90 PDA Module 1, " Primary Side.

Safeguards System" (Non-Proprietary).
3. One (1) copy of an application for Withholding Proprietary

Information from Public Disclosure, AW-84-15
(Non-Proprietary).

4. One (1) copy of an original affidavit, AW-82-57,
(Non-Proprietary).

On October 24, 1983, Westinghouse tendered an application for Preliminary
Design Approval (PDA) of RESAR-SP/90 (reference 1). This application ias
accompanied by fifteen (15) proprietary copies of PDA Module 1, " Primary Side
Safeguards System". Since that time, the NRC has performed and completed an
acceptance review and have accepted this application for docket (reference 2).
Westinghouse therefore requests that the NRC formally issue the docket number
for the Westinghouse application for the PDA tendered via reference 1.
Consistent with the requirements of 10CFR50.30, enclosed are the requisite
additional copies (both proprietary and non-proprietary) of module 1.
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This submittal contains proprietary information of the Westinghouse Electric
Corporation. In conformance with the requirements 10CFR2.790, as amended, of
the Comission's regulations, we are enclosing with this submittal an
Application for Withholding Proprietary Information from Public Disclosure and
an affidavit. The affidavit sets forth the basis on which the information may
be withheld from public disclosure by the Commission.

Correspondence with respect to the affidavit or application for withholding
should reference AW-84-15, and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager
of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P. O.
Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.

Very truly yours,
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,

yn . P. Rahe, Jr., Manager
Nuclear Safety Department

cc: Dr. C. O. Thomas
K. T. Eccleston
D. G. Eisenhut
R. Mattson
F. R. Miraglia, Jr.
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